
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                        
        

 

 

   Holywell Village First  School   
News Update!     

 
 

Hello everyone and welcome back! We have had an amazing first week back all together 
after 11 weeks apart.  The children were so pleased to see each other and children in 
each bubble greeted their friends with squeals of delight on Monday morning! 
 
The children have been BRILLIANT and settled right back in as if lock-down had never 
happened.  Wonderful work is being produced in all classrooms as well as lovely fun 
things like bulb planting, nature work and litter picking to keep our lovely school clean 
and tidy.   
 
We have lots of fun things planned in the coming weeks – so please be sure to keep 
checking our Facebook page, Website and App regularly. 

 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION: 

 

ONLINE Spring BINGO 
 

Important information: 

Teacher Training Day 12
th

 

April – School closed! 

12th March 2021 

 

Eyes down! Our first Easter Bingo 

is here! 

As we can't have a fair, or an Easter 

Egg-stravaganza, we are hosting an 

on-line bingo session. There are lots 

of lovely prizes to be won. There will 

be two games (remember to sign up 

for both). There will be 6 prizes per 

game - 5 prizes for ‘columns' and 

one for a 'full house'. Each game will 

cost £1 per card but you can buy 

more than one card for a game. 

Money raised will go to school funds 

to buy the nice ‘extra’ things for the 

children. The option to buy tickets 

via the ‘Let’s Localise’ site will open 

on Friday 19th March 2021*. We will 

send more information closer to the 

time. 

Game 1 will start at 6:00 pm 

Game 2 will start at 6:15 pm 

*The event will go live and bingo 

cards will be on sale from 19.3.21 

 
Sign up at www.letslocalise.co.uk 
Then once you have signed up, 
simply search for Holywell Village 
First School and ‘follow’ us. 
 

 
 

. 

Governor Message 
Governors met virtually last night and 

wished to pass on their thanks to the staff 
for their hard work and dedication during 

lock-down.  They wished to thank 
parents/carers for their dedication and 

efforts with home learning also.  We are all 
looking forward to getting the children back 
on track and ‘making learning an adventure’ 

once more. 

UPCOMING DIARY DATES: 
 

26.03.21 - School closes for East 

holidays 
. 

12.04.21 - Teacher Training Day, 

school closed to all pupils. 
 

13.04.21 – School resumes for all 

pupils 
 

28.05.21 – School closes for half-term 
 

07.06.21 – School resumes for all 

pupils 
 

16.07.21 – School closes for summer 

holiday 

 

 
Before the full reopening of school, 
we requested that children did NOT 

bring backpacks to school and 
either brought a bookbag or carrier 

bag only to school with them. 
Unfortunately, this request has not 

been followed by many and we 
have a siutation in school where 

corridors are becoming unsafe and 
cluttered with backpacks. 

From Monday we would like the 
children to ONLY bring a bookbag 
(or carrier bag), a packed lunch as 
disposable as possible please and 

a water bottle.  Obviously 
wellingtons are permissable on wet 

days also.  We would very much 
appreciate parental support with 

this especially in the current 
climate.  If we can all work together 

on this, we can help not only the 
situation within school but also to 

keep eachother safe. 
Thank you. 

 

http://www.letslocalise.co.uk/

